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Dear Friend,


We are creating a leadership program to train Latino students to be leaders, not only in words, 
but in action. We already have 25 participants from 5 different colleges in 4 counties for our 
2012-13 session.


Objectives 

It is a leadership program that requires projects to effectively assist the community, with real 
and tangible results. We will emphasize helping young latinos to graduate from high school, 
because too many Latino kids are dropping out of school, and that affects the future of entire 
families.


This leadership program aims to teach our youth to be multiplying agents, i.e. not only worry 
about their own betterment, but also the personal and social development of the people who 
surround them. A true leader inspires others to be better.


Support 

We need your help to fund this project. We, will keep all donors informed about the use of 
every penny and the results of the projects. Any amount helps. If we all donated the amount of 
the more expensive ticket we bought in the last six months, we would have enough to fund this 
program. Contributions may be made at our office or on our website.


As this leadership Institute is administered by Latino Education & Training Institute (LETI), a 
501(c)(3) tax-exempt non-profit organization, your contribution may be tax deductible; ask your 
accountant for more information.


Thank you for your generosity, The LLI Team.


Update 29 December 2019: Since this program began, nearly 200 students have 
participated in our annual training programs. We thank our previous sponsors. We continue 
to rely on contributions from the community for financial support.


